
SINCLAIR OIL CORPORATION 

630 FIFTH AVENUE 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
The Star-Telegram, 

· Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Amon: 

July 11, 1950 

I have just learned of 
the high honor conferred upon you 
in having the new Fort Worth-Dallas 
Airport designated as the Amon G. 
Carter Field, and I hasten to offer 
my heartiest congratulations. 

It is a well-merited 
recognition of the fine service 
which you have rendered to the 
development of American aviation 
over the years. I hope to use 
the field frequently. 

Sincerely, 


